
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 27(23) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Ginkgo Agency

28 Jarvis street
cape town

PERMIT APPLICATION TO FILM AT MALAPA FOSSIL SITE

Dear Ms Majola, 

Thank you for your filming application to film at Malapa fossil and national heritage site. 

SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to approve it.

We wish you every success with this project. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
Acting Manager: Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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